Linda Cooper

From:

Blakemore, Shirley < Shirley. Blakemore@auspost.com.au>

Sent:

Tuesday, 8 March 2016 1:01 PM

To:

Vanessa Gwynne

Cc: Subject: DL QLD AddressPost.Qld RE: 179 Clothiers Creek Road

Hi Vanessa

I have checked our database and all is correct from your email below.

Regards Shirley

Shirley Blakemore

Address Post Eastern Region Australia Post

L1 GPO 261 Queen St Brisbane QLD 4000

T 0734051435

F 07 3109 3714

E Shirley.Blakemore@auspost.com.au











From: Vanessa Gwynne [mailto:vgwynne@tweed.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2016 11:45 AM

To: DL QLD AddressPost.Qld <addresspost.qld@auspost.com.au>

Subject: 179 Clothiers Creek Road

Hi Shirley

Please see below a list of properties which currently are address to 179 Clothiers Creek Road. Would you please confirm that this information is correctly noted in your database.

Lot 12 DP251892	179-1 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 11 DP251892	179-2 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 10 DP251892	179-3 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 13 DP251892	179-4 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 3 DP242654	179-5 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 9 DP251892	179-6 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 8 DP251892	179-7 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 7 DP251892	179-8 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi
Lot 6 DP251892	179-9 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi

Lot 1 DP380814	179-10 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi	
Lot 15 DP826343	179 Clothiers Creek Road, Nunderi	

These properties all access from a private road, informally called Boyd Street, however we are currently looking at naming this road and I need confirmation that you have all properties listed correctly as above. Please note that the road will not be called Boyd Street, Nunderi as it does not comply with the new NSW Addressing Policy or Councils Policy on Naming of Streets and Roads.

Appreciate your assistance.

Vanessa Gwynne | Conveyancer/Property Officer



p (02) 6670 2769 | f (02) 6670 2429 | e vgwynne@tweed.nsw.gov.au | w www.tweed.nsw.gov.au Civic and Cultural Centre Tumbulgum Road Murwillumbah NSW 2484 | PO Box 816 Murwillumbah NSW 2484

Customer Service: (02) 6670 2400 or 1300 292 872 ABN: 90 178 732 496

Our values: transparency | customer focus | fairness | reliability | progressiveness | value for money | collaboration

Please consider the environment before printing this email. One tonne of paper is equivalent to 13 trees and 30 kL of water

All official correspondence requiring a formal written response should be addressed to the General Manager, PO Box 816, Murwillumbah, 2484; or emailed to tsc@tweed.nsw.gov.au; or faxed to 02 6670 2429.

This email (including any attachments) is confidential and must only be used by the intended recipient(s) for the purpose(s) for which it has been sent. It may also be legally privileged and/or subject to copyright.

If you are not an intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution, copying or use of or reliance on this email (or any attachment) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please promptly notify the sender by return email and then delete all copies of this email (and any attachments).

If you forward or otherwise distribute this email (or any attachment) you may be personally liable for a breach of confidentiality, an infringement of copyright, defamation or other legal liability.

Any opinions, views or conclusions expressed in this email (or any attachment) are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the official position of the Council.

This e-mail may contain an e-Letter attachment. A digital message is deemed to have been delivered, opened, viewed, presented and provisioned to a customer when the digital message is accessible by the customer to whom it was sent. If an original hard copy of the message is required, please reply to this message requesting a hard copy. www.tweed.nsw.gov.au

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System

Australia Post is committed to providing our customers with excellent service. If we can assist you in any way please telephone 13 13 18 or visit our website.

The information contained in this email communication may be proprietary, confidential or legally professionally privileged. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. You should only read, disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you are authorised to do so. Australia Post does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the integrity of this email communication has been maintained nor that the communication is free of errors, virus or interference.

If you are not the addressee or intended recipient please notify us by replying direct to the sender and then destroy any electronic or paper copy of this message. Any views expressed in this email communication are taken to be those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically attributes those views to Australia Post and is authorised to do so.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.